
The classification of “COVID-19” has been downgraded 

to the same level as the seasonal influenza under the Infectious

Diseases Control Law as of May 8th. 

Along with this judgment, we have decided to respect 

individual’s choices and make mask-wearing optional 

for hotel staff members.

We will continue to serve our guests with best efforts and 

we sincerely look forward to your continued patronage. 

Thank you very much for all of your understanding

 and cooperation.
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